
MISSION STATEMENT 

The mission at Porter Street 

Elementary is to create a caring, 

respectful community of 

learners.  

The school community is focused 

on creating a socially 

responsible school climate to 

enhance student learning.   

 “Take care of yourself, take care of each other,  

take care of this place. Together we are better.” 

École Porter Street Elementary 
A Learning Community 
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An update from our PSLT - Porter Student Leadership Team 
Our PSLT is comprised of thirteen extremely motivated Grade 5 who want to make a POSITIVE and 
SIGNIFICANT difference in our school, community and globally.  

Each of these amazing students display maturity, a keen willingness to make a difference,      
boundless  eagerness and endless passion! 

The purpose of our PSLT is to help empower and challenge our young people to act  with intention  and lead with             
compassion and conviction so that together we can transform the lives of others both locally and globally. Together with the 
leadership, support and care from two teachers, Ms. Turpin and Ms. McCall, our PSLT meets weekly during lunch to identify 
the issues that spark their passions and create the change they want to see.  We will be on continuous learning journey during the year to find 
different ways we can support both our local and global communities.   

Our next PSLT event is our HOT CHOCOLATE SALE tomorrow, Wed Feb 1 beginning at 8:30 am  

in the south undercover area  -  minimum donation of $1 

All   proceeds will go to WE; just to remind you all... 

WE Schools is the year-long program that nurtures compassion in young people and gives them the tools to create       
transformational social change. Together they offer young people the tools and the inspiration to take social action,     
empower others and transform lives, including their own. The WE movement is a celebration of children and youth making 
a difference in their local and global communities.   

As you may know, Place des Arts and School District 43 Community            
Connections have been working together since 2012 providing in-school arts 
programming in an effort to increase accessibility and exposure to the arts 
for children and youth. Place des Arts is an educational arts centre located in 
Maillardville, Coquitlam known for quality programming and instruction, with 
over 40 years of excellence in arts education.  

In addition to the in-school programming offered by Place des Arts, the     
centre also offers regular art camps. Coming up, Place des Arts will be       

offering a one-day Day of the Arts camp on the February 24 School District Pro-D Day for students in kindergarten to grades 5. Day of the Arts 
runs from 9:00am – 3:45pm. The theme for February is Myths, Tales and Folklore, and children may choose from several day-long activity blocks 
featuring a variety of visual and performing arts classes that reflect this theme. 

During Spring Break, Place des Arts will be offering a Spring Break Camp for students in kindergarten to grade 5 and two weeks of half-day art 
intensives for students in grades 6 to 9. Place des Arts’ spring break art activities are designed specifically with each age group in mind. Highly 
skilled instructors and a low student-to-instructor ratio provide a quality educational experience. 

Please view these linked Day of the Arts and Spring Break flyers for class descriptions, registration information and more details about the camps 
and Spring Break Intensives. 

Registration for the February 24 Day of the Arts is now open. Registration for the Spring Break Camp and intensives opens on Monday, January 
23. 

Please kindly distribute this information to your students and their families, either by posting on your community bulletin board or by including 
this information in your newsletters.  

If you have any questions about Place des Arts’ arts camps, please feel free to contact Place des Arts Fine and Performing Arts Programmer Jessie 
Au at 604.664.1636 ext. 33 or jau@placedesarts.ca.  

If you would like more information on in-school programming, please contact SD43 Community Connections & Healthy Living Coordinator Jeff 
Stromgren at jstrongrem@sd43.bc.ca.  

https://www.we.org/
http://placedesarts.ca/camps-field-trips/day-arts-camp.aspx
http://placedesarts.ca/camps-field-trips/spring-break-arts-camp.aspx
http://placedesarts.ca/documents/C-FT_DOTA_Feb2017.pdf
http://placedesarts.ca/documents/C-FT_2017_SBCampFlyer.pdf
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STAFF PARKING LOT  -  a reminder from staff 
 

 Please DO NOT park in either our north and south parking lot 

 There are not enough parking stalls for the number of staff we have 

 Drop-off and pick-up is allowed in our north Staff Parking Lot; it is designed as a 

‘round-about’ for this purpose 

 Cars should not be left unattended – this lot is for drop-off and pick-up only 

 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT AND UNDERSTANDING! 

WINTER WEATHER IS STILL WITH US! 

Schools are not routinely closed due to snow or other inclement weather       

conditions. All schools in School District 43 (Coquitlam) will remain OPEN, if at 

all possible, during winter weather, including snowfall.  

However, on occasion, a district-wide or partial-district closure is required due 

to extreme weather.     Partial-district closures affecting individual schools may occur due to the very    

different geography within our school district.  If there is a partial-district closure affected schools will be 

identified.  

The decision on schools remaining open or needing to be closed, because of extreme weather, occurs    

before 6:30 a.m. so that families can plan and make alternate arrangements.  

Any district-wide or partial-district closure will be decided and communicated by 6:30 a.m. via the School 

District 43 website www.sd43.bc.ca and CKNW AM 980 radio, CKWX 1130 radio and CBC (690) radio.   

Extreme weather can also impact transit. Transit schedules may face significant changes or cancellations 

due to the weather conditions. Parents seeking information on transit schedules need to consult the 

Translink website: http://www.translink.ca/  

http://www.sd43.bc.ca
http://www.translink.ca/


Kid-Friendly Version of our Porter School Code of Conduct  
Our Kid-Friendly version of our Porter School Code of Conduct is found in your child’s student planner. Please    

review with your child or children. Involving your children in a discussion at home would certainly make it more of 

a living document and would help to reinforce common language and expectations. Your time, efforts and support 

are greatly appreciated. 
 

École Porter Street Elementary Code of Conduct 
Our school motto is: “Take care of yourself, take care of each other, take care of this place!” 

 

Rights and Responsibilities  
 

I have the RIGHT to learn in this School.  

It is my RESPONSIBILITY to follow instructions, remain on task, and not interfere with the learning of others.  

 

I have the RIGHT to hear and be heard.      

It is my RESPONSIBILITY to not talk or make noises when others are speaking.  

 

I have the RIGHT to be treated with respect in this school.  

It is my RESPONSIBILITY to treat all others with respect.  

 

I have the RIGHT to be safe from physical and verbal violence in this school.  

It is my RESPONSIBILITY not to physically or verbally harm anyone else.  

 

I have the RIGHT to privacy and to my own personal space.  

It is my RESPONSIBILITY to respect the personal space and property of others and to accept their right to privacy.  

 

Acceptable Conduct 

Responsible behaviour looks like this:  

On the playground:  

• Include others  

• Play safely  

• Hands and feet to yourself  

• Kind and suitable words  
 

In the hallway:  

• Walk and stay to the right  

• Use a whisper voice  

• Hands and feet to yourself  
 

In the classroom:  

• Listen carefully to others  

• Work hard to do your best  

• Never interfere with other people’s learning  

• Move safely  

• Respect the property and space of others  

• Use kind and suitable words  
 

In formal assemblies:  

• Enter the gym silently  

• Sit on bottom with hands and legs folded  

• No talking  

• Hands and feet to self  
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At lunchtime in the classroom:  

• Stay seated at your desk  

• Eat only your own lunch  

• Eat all of your lunch and clean up any mess that you make  

• Use ‘indoor’ voices when speaking  

• Kind and suitable words  

• Hands and feet to self  

• Dismiss yourself when the bell rings  

 

In the washroom:  

• Flush the toilet  

• Wash your hands (with soap)  

• Report any problems to an adult  
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Poetry Café  

The Band! 

Our Emcee's! 

Our Poets! 



Page 5 École Porter Elementary School Newsletter 
“Taking care of ourselves, others, and this place” 



Page 6 École Porter Elementary School Newsletter 
“Taking care of ourselves, others, and this place” 



Page 7 École Porter Elementary School Newsletter 
“Taking care of ourselves, others, and this place” 



Page 8 École Porter Elementary School Newsletter 
“Taking care of ourselves, others, and this place” 



Page 9 École Porter Elementary School Newsletter 
“Taking care of ourselves, others, and this place” 

Dogs on Porter School Property 
We recognize and appreciate that dogs are significant and loved members of some of our families 

and that parents and caregivers, often during the morning walk to school and the afternoon walk 

back home, exercise their dogs.   

We need to balance this with the acknowledgement that not all of our school community members 

(students and/or adults) are comfortable with dogs.   

Therefore, please, when dropping off and picking up your child: 

 Other than school drop-off and school pick-up of students, dogs are not to be on 

school property 

 ALL dogs MUST be leashed AT ALL TIMES and under the direct control of the owner 

 DO NOT tie up your dog and leave unattended at any time 

 ALL dogs MUST remain outside the school 

 Dogs and their owners MUST NOT block entrances to and exits from our school 

 Please keep your dog well away from our school entrances/exits 

 Please keep your dog well away from our school playgrounds 

 DO NOT wait with your dog on or next to paths where students enter and exit our 

school property 

 Dogs should NEVER be off leash 

 Dog owners MUST clean up their dog’s feces and any residue  

 Please report any concerns to the office 

While it is difficult for school staff to supervise school property usage during 

the evenings and weekends, the City of Coquitlam Bylaw Office has been  

contacted to help monitor school grounds during these times. 

The staff at Porter Elementary School is working hard to ensure a safe and 

caring school environment and with your cooperation we hope to continue to 

work with all of our community members.  
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Principal   Secretary   Assistant Superintendent  Liaison Trustee 
Mr. D. Passaglia  Mrs. Kathy Sather   Mr. Carey Chute     Ms. Diane Sowden 
604-936-4296  604-936-4296   604-939-9201   Phone: 604-939-8973 
dpassaglia@sd43.bc.ca ksather@sd43.bc.ca   cchute@sd43.bc.ca   dsowden@sd43.bc.ca 
 

PORTER STREET ELEMENTARY 

2016/2017 SCHOOL CALENDAR 

 
Schools Re-open after Christmas Break   Tuesday, January 3, 2017 

BC Family Day       Monday, February 13, 2017 

Non-Instructional Day (Common District Day)  Friday, February 24, 2017 

Schools Close for Spring Break (Last Day in Session) Friday, March 10, 2017 

Spring Break Period      Sat Mar 11 – Sun Mar 26, 2017 

Schools Re-Open after Spring Break     Monday, March 27, 2017  

Good Friday       Friday, April 14, 2017 

Easter Monday       Monday, April 17, 2017 

Non-Instructional Day (Common District Day)  Friday, April 21, 2017 

Non-Instructional Day (2nd of 2 school-based)  Friday, May 19, 2017 

Victoria Day       Monday, May 22, 2017 

Last Day of School for all students    Thursday, June 29, 2017 

Administrative Day      Friday, June 30, 2017 
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‘Children...Learn What They Live’ 

If a child lives with criticism, 

 he/she learns to condemn. 

If a child lives with hostility, 

 he/she learns to fight.   

If a child lives with ridicule,  

 he/she learns to be shy. 

If a child lives with shame, 

 he/she learns to feel guilty. 

If a child lives with tolerance, 

 he/she learns to be patient. 

If a child lives with encouragement, 

 he/she learns confidence. 

If a child lives with praise, 

 he/she learns to appreciate. 

If a child lives with fairness, 

 he/she learns justice. 

If a child lives with security,  

 he/she learns to have faith. 

If a child lives with approval, 

 he/she learns to like himself/herself. 

If a child lives with acceptance and       

friendship, 

 he/she learns to find love in the world. 

 

   Author Unknown 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

‘What All Children Want Their       

Parents to Know...’ 

 

Teach me to love and care for myself 

Through your positive example. 

I will learn much more from what you do 

Than from anything you could ever say. 

 

Notice me often, 

And take joy in my existence,  

So that I may grow up to feel special 

And know that I am loved. 

 

Listen to me 

With an open ear and a loving heart 

So that I learn to understand my feelings 

And trust that my needs will be heard. 

 

Play with me often. 

Let down your guard and be carefree. 

The memories will last long,  

And our connection even longer. 

 

Focus on what I’m doing right, 

And tell me when you appreciate me, 

So that I learn to feel worthy 

And motivated to do even more. 

 

Tell me more about your life, 

Your hopes, dreams, and successes, 

So that I can come to know you as a person 

And can call you my friend 

As well as my parent. 

 

       1996 Julia Loomans and her daughter Diane Loomans 


